
            SHRINE OF ST. ANNE FOR MOTHERS  

           515 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT 
 


      CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

  In the Chapel  
 

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

9:00AM - BILINGUAL 
 

TUESDAY 

9:00am - English 

        All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish 
 

                         515 South Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706  

                           Office: 203-756-4439   Fax: 203-754-3244      

                    Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00AM to 4:00PM    

Email: parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org   Web page: www.allsaintswtby.org 

We welcome all who visit and those who celebrate the 
Eucharist weekly at our churches. Would you like to 
become part of our parish family?  
 

Please complete a registration form available in the 
church or office and return to the office or by mail to:  

 
                    All Saints -Todos los Santos Parish 
                515 S Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706 

 

           ADORATION & CONFESSION     

        OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

           Every Wednesday at 5:30  

 

Bob: 203-573-0032   

Josefina Luis: 203-597-1601 or 

203-217-2916  

Reverend Diego A. Jiménez, Pastor  

Rev. John R. Mariano & Rev. Hector M. Rangel; Parochial Vicars & Rev. Ronald Ferraro (Senior) 
 

Deacons: Alex López, Edwin López, Angelo Moriello & Gus LeBlanc (Senior) 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

309 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT   
 
    

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST  

Every second Saturday of the month  

 Mass is celebrated in English & Italian  

    SATURDAY     SUNDAY 

         4:00PM (English)         10:30AM (English) 

               

    MONDAY-FRIDAY   

    8:00AM (English) 
 

TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

6:30PM (Spanish) 
 

          Confession every Saturday at 3:00pm 

Sacred Heart-Sagrado Corazon Church 

      13 Wolcott St., Waterbury, CT 




CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

 SATURDAY     SUNDAY 

  6:00PM (SPANISH)      8:30AM (SPANISH) 

               10:30AM (ENGLISH) 

           12:30PM (Spanish) 

mailto:parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org


Third Sunday of Easter                                  May 5, 2019            
    St. Anne Chapel Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 6 
9:00 am    
 
Tuesday, May 7 
9:00 am    ꝉ Angelina Pimentel, req by family 
    
Wednesday, May 8 
9:00 am     
 
Thursday, May 9 
9:00 am    

            Our Lady of Lourdes Mass Intentions 
 
Saturday, May 4  
4:00 pm   Theodore Iannaccone req by Tina (wife)  
 

Sunday, May 5  
10:30 am  Frances Terenzo (100th Birthday Memorial) req by Family  
               Robert Delage req by Lucille & Family 
 
 

Monday,  May 6  
8:00 am   All Saints Parish Family 
 
Tuesday, May 7  
8:00 am   Souls in Purgatory 
6:30 pm   Ruben Garcia (1st Anniv. Memorial) req by Raul Garcia 
 

Wednesday, May 8  
8:00 am   For Vocations to Priesthood & Religious Life 
6:30 pm   Germini Santiago  req by Olivia Santiago 
                 
Thursday, May 9  
8:00 pm    
6:30 pm   Ruben Acosta Colon req by Miriam Lopez  
   
Friday, May 10 - St. Damien de Veuster, Priest (USA) 

8:00 am   Mary Malaspina req by Family 
 
Saturday, May 11   
8:00 am   Elizabeth Ferraro 
4:00 pm   Living & Deceased Mothers of All Saints Parish Family 
 
Sunday, May 12  
10:30 am  Living & Deceased Mothers of All Saints Parish Family 

 

The sanctuary candle at the  
Shrine of St. Anne’s Chapel 

 burns this week in thanksgiving to  
               St. Anthony & St. Mathew      
             Requested by Victoria Menotti 

Vocation Reflection  – Third Sunday of Easter 
 Those who love me will be true to my word.   
Three times Jesus asked Simon Peter “do you love me? 
Feed my lambs. Tend my sheep. Feed my sheep.” Can you 
Feed the Lambs and Tend the Sheep as a priest or 
religious? If you believe you can, call Fr. Michael Casey, 
Director of Vocations, Pastoral Center, 860-761-7456, 
email vocations@aohct.org or visit the web at 
www.hartfordpriest.com. 

Pope Francis Prayer Intention for May 2019 
 
 

Evangelization: The Church in Africa, a Seed of Unity 
That the Church in Africa, through the commitment of 
its members, may be the seed of unity among her peoples 
and a sign of hope for this continent. 

  Sacred Heart -Sagrado Corazón Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, May 4 
6:00 pm     ꝉ Leonor Vega, pet de Carmen Aviles 
 
Sunday, May 5  
8:30 am     ꝉ Olga Martinez, pet de la familia 
10:30 am 
12:30 pm   ꝉ Felix Cortes, pet de Maria Cortes & familia 
 
 

Saturday,  May 11   
6:00 pm    Para las madres vivas y difuntas de nuestra parroquia 
                                                                                                                                
Sunday, May 12 
8:30 am   Para las madres vivas y difuntas de nuestra parroquia 
10:30 am  Living & deceased mothers of All Saints Parish 
12:30 pm  Para las madres vivas y difuntas de nuestra parroquia 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - 3rd Sunday of Easter 
  
I am struck by how Jesus addresses the disciples in the 
21st chapter of John. They have been fishing all night, 
and when the dawn comes, Jesus asks, "Children, have 
you caught anything to eat?" They hadn't caught a thing, 
so he tells them what to do to finally fill their nets. These 
children thought they knew best, but they couldn't get 
the job done until they listened to Jesus. Like a child who 
needs a parent, these early followers of Jesus were 
learning that real maturity of faith requires trusting in 
and listening to the Teacher. 
 
The stewardship way of life demands of us a certain 
maturity of discipleship. Just as a child is not yet ready 
to be a parent, an immature disciple may not yet be 
ready to sacrifice regardless of the cost or understand 
the true value of his   generosity. So every day, we are 
challenged and called to respond, sometimes even with 
little cost to ourselves. But each step, no matter how 
small, brings with it growth. We are growing not only in 
maturity, but in the ability to trust in God and how to 
listen for the call as well. 
  
How mature are you in your faith? How much trust do 
you have in Jesus Christ? How often do you pause to 
listen to the instructions of your Teacher? The night is now 
over, and the dawn is upon you. Reflect on the visible 
fruit of your stewardship, and then listen for the words 
of Jesus. 
 
-Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 

mailto:vocations@aohct.org
http://www.vocationshartford.org


Malta House of Care- Mobile Medical Unit 
 

Provides free medical health care to uninsured adults 
 

Tuesdays & Wednesdays 1-5pm 
Last client taken at 4:15pm 
St. Francis Xavier Church  

109 Washington St. Waterbury 
 

Please bring your own interpreter if needed. THE WEEK AHEAD…                   
 

Tuesday, April 30 
 10am     Rosary Prayer Group & Adoration - PC 
 7:00pm  Ultreya Meeting 
 

 Wednesday, May 1 
 6:00pm  Holy Name Society Meeting - PC 

 7:00pm  Juan XXIII Meeting - OLoL 
 

Thursday, May 2 
 7:00pm  Choir Rehearsal (10:30 am Mass) - PC 
 7:00pm  Circulo de Oración/Prayer Group (Spanish)  
 

Friday, May 3 
 6:00 pm   First Communion Practice at Sacred Heart 

THE SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE OF ALL SAINTS PARISH 

NON PERISHABLE FOOD COLLECTION 
 

Next weekend, May 11 & 12 is our monthly non               

perishable food collection that benefits St. Vincent  

DePaul Shelter & Soup Kitchen.        
 

Donations can be left in the designated collection box 

at Our Lady of Lourdes and Sacred Heart Church.                      

If you have any questions, please contact: Norm at          

203-755-5754 or Francine at 203-560-0269.                 

Thank you for your support!  

Would you like to be part of a great organization in 
our parish? The Ladies of St. Anne Society invite all 
women to the meeting and see what we are about.   
 

The Ladies of St. Anne Society will meet on Tuesday, 
May 7th at 6:00pm in the Pastoral Center. 
 

We would love to see new members join! 

THE ABCs OF ANNULMENT 

The Rev. Christopher Ford, pastor of Assumption Church 

will host “The ABCs of Annulment” the Fridays of May (3, 

10, 17, and 24) from, 7-9 PM the church hall, 81 Center 

Rd, Woodbridge.  Participants will get help in writing 

their application in the follow-up workshop on Fridays – 

May 10, 17, and 24 from 7-9-pm also in the church hall.   

The “ABCs of Annulment” event is open to all.                         

Participants will receive a folder with the required                        

printed materials.  A donation is requested to defray the 

cost of the associated printed materials.                        

No registration is required.  For further information call 

Br. Larry at 475-221-8464 or email him at                       

larlus300@sbcglobal.net. 

God First (G1) Youth Group will meet next Friday, 
May 10 at 6:00PM in the Pastoral Center.  All youth 
welcomed! 

        Little Sisters of the Poor Celebrate 150 Years 
 

Please join the Little Sisters of the Poor as we 
celebrate 150 years in America 

 

Saturday, May 4, 2019 - Mass at 4:00pm - 
Celebrated by Most Reverend Leonard P. Blair 

St. Thomas  More Chapel 
268 Park St., New Haven, CT 

 
Reception at 5:15pm  

  Knights of Columbus Museum                                                     
1 State St., New Haven 

You are cordially invited to the  
All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish 

 
 

With Dinner and Dancing 
 

Sunday, May 26, 2019 
St. Anne’s Rita P. Frigon Hall 

515 S. Main St., Waterbury 
2:00-10:00PM 

Adults - $20.00 *** Couples - $30.00 
Adults only 

 

Tickets on sale after each Mass. For more information 
call the parish office at 203-756-4439 
 

Want to advertise your business or send well wishes to 
an individual or family member?  Ad space is 
available for purchase in a program booklet to be 
published. Call Will Rivera at 203-509-2839. Last day 
for ad sales is May 5, 2019 
 

All proceeds to benefit the Shrine of St. Anne for 
Mothers. 

Confirmation celebration will be Tuesday, May 14 at 
7:00PM with Archbishop Leonard P. Blair presiding. 
 

Pray for our candidates and all those receiving the 
Gift of the Holy Spirit for continued blessings. 



comité de acción social 
colecta de alimentos  

 
El próximo fin de semana, 11 y 12 de mayo es 
nuestra colección de alimentos de la                     

parroquia para beneficio del Soup Kitchen de san Vicente 
de Paul. 
 

Las donaciones se pueden dejar en las cajas de colección 
en la iglesia Nuestra Sra. de Lourdes y Sagrado Corazón.                                  
¡Gracias por su generosidad y apoyo! 

   ADMINISTRACIÓN: TIEMPO,TALENTO,TESORO 

 La segunda colecta este fin de semana es la ofrenda 
mensual.   

 

¡Sus bendiciones recibidas de Dios y               
compartida para el sostén de su                      
parroquia y misiones es muy apreciada! 

Tercer Domingo de Pascua 

OFICINA PARA EL MINISTERIO DE JUSTICIA SOCIAL CATÓLICA 

ARQUIDIÓCESIS DE HARTFORD 

 
Arturo Iriarte estará disponible para consultas y/o preocupaciones 

que los parroquianos puedan tener sobre temas como: Que es una 

pastoral social, inmigración, situaciones legales, de trabajo, licencia 

de conducir, DACA, becas para jóvenes, etc. 

 
Arturo Iriarte lo atenderá el miércoles de cada mes solo con cita 

llamando al 203-464-9337.  Se le anima aprovechar esta oportunidad 
que es de gran beneficio para su servicio social. 

Parroquia All Saints-Todos los Santos 
      Está cordialmente invitado a el 

 
 

Con cena y baile 
Domingo 26 de mayo de 2019 

 En el Rita P. Frigon Hall de Santa Ana 
515 S. Main St., Waterbury 

De 2:00-10:00PM 
Adultos - $20.00 *** Parejas - $30.00 

Sólo para adultos 
 

Boletos a la venta después de cada misa. Para más      
información, llame a la oficina parroquial al                        
203-756-4439 
 

¿Quiere anunciar su negocio o enviar buenos deseos a 
un individuo o miembro de su familia? Compre                       
espacio en el folleto o libro que será publicado para el 
evento. Llame a William Rivera al 203-509-2839. El 
último día para la venta de anuncios a publicar es el 5 
de mayo de 2019. 
 

Fondos recaudado a beneficio del Santuario de Santa 
Ana para las madres. 



STEWARDSHIP: TIME,TALENT,TREASURE 
 

 The second collection this weekend is the monthly offertory. 
 

 

Your blessings received from God and 
shared for the support of your parish 
and missions is greatly appreciated! 

 Sharing the Gospel with Children 
 

After Jesus rose from the dead, he 
must have looked very different. Je-
sus helped his apostles catch a lot of 
fish, just as he had done before. Je-
sus invited his friends to eat with him, 
and he still broke his bread to share it 
in the same way he always had. The 
disciples still recognized Jesus by the things he did.  
 

Prayer 
Dear God, help me to always recognize Jesus.  
 

Mission for the Week 
 Invite a friend over to eat dinner with your family, so you 
can share food just like Jesus did.  
 

Something to Draw 
Draw a picture of Jesus cooking fish for his friends.  
 

 
©2008 • PO Box 510817, New Berlin, WI 53151-0817  

Save the date… 
August 8-10th 
Ladies of St. Anne Society Bus Trip to Pennsylvania 
More information and hotel fees to follow. 

St. Vincent Ferrer Church’s Ladies Guild will be hosting 

a Fashion Show on Saturday, May 18, 2019 from 1:00 

to 3:00 PM featuring clothing from Chico’s.  The event 

will take place at the Parish Hall (formerly The                   

Continental Room), 1006 New Haven Road,                     

Naugatuck, CT. Tickets are $15.00 per person which 

includes admission, appetizers, desserts and                      

non-alcoholic beverages.  Tickets may be purchased at 

the door.  Raffle and door prizes will be awarded and 

clothing discounts offered. 


